. Transparency
in Coverage
Rule

In 2020, the Federal Government finalized the “Transparency in Coverage” Rule,
which requires health insurers and group health plans to provide cost-sharing
data to consumers. This regulation covers only the healthcare and prescription
drug plans for PMBS members under age 65. The regulations do not cover the
PMBS Medicare plan.

Starting July 1, 2022, insurers and plans must make an online price transparency
tool available for 500 shoppable items, services and drugs identified in the final
rule. Eventually, all covered services and items will be included. Consumers will
be able to get real-time estimates of their cost-sharing liability for health care
items and services

Starting July 1, 2022 UnitedHealthcare will create and publish files each month
for your review. Use the following link to access this information:

transparency-in-coverage.uhc.com




